
 
 

PARKING PAYMENT MANAGEMENT STUDY 

Amendment #3 

The following changes / clarifications / additions have been added to the bid project specifications and plans:  
 

1. QUESTION:  With the bids due on Monday morning, February 27th @ 11:00am CT, will the City accept an 
electronic (via email) version of our proposal with the hard copy delivered to your office the following day? 
ANSWER:  No. Only formal offers submitted in a sealed envelope and received before the RFP opening time will 
be accepted. Electronic proposals will not be accepted. 
 

Attachments:  None 
 
Contacts for this proposal:  LStyczen@wheaton.il.us 
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